
Terry Bryant -Bronchitis - Seeing doctor today 8/10.

Ginger Connell - Prayers as she has her maintenance drugs.

Marvin Dillard - Hasn't felt well for the  past week. Pray that he will feel better soon.

Larry Grubbs update: On round 3 of chemo treatments. Will go to Emory Sept. 21,22 and 23 for series
of test. October 17 will be admitted for stem cell transplant and be there for about 2 weeks. Keep
Larry in your prayers as he goes through these treatments, tests and procedures.

Ellen Massey - At home with Hospice Care after Stage 4 cancer diagnosis. Visits are appreciated but
please limit time to about 30 minutes since she tires easily. Thank you.

Carol Moore asked prayer for co-worker, Robert, as he goes through custody issues with his children.
See Carol Moore for more information and resources that Robert is in need of.

Lou Snider - Former TBC Financial Secretary had heart surgery  8/1for 4 blockages. Surgery went well .                             
Lou is home recuperating.  Keep Lou in your prayers for speedy and complete recovery. 
Send a note of encouragement: Lou Snider 3905 Bonanza Drive, Macon, GA 31216
 
Request from Evelyn Trimble: my friend Mark Lloyd left today for a trip to Uganda where he will be
working until 8/13 with a CRU team translating the JESUS film into languages there. (CRU was formerly
Campus Crusade for Christ). Mark and his wife Lori have a total of more than 75 years on Staff with CRU.
Lori works on Headquarters Staff in Orlando and Mark heads up translation work for THE JESUS FILM
PROJECT and darts around the globe frequently, organizing translation teams to make the film available
to language groups who have never been able to view it. They send me awesome stories of the work God is
doing through this film. I am especially interested in this project, since I was part of the Here's Life team
here when we handled the premier of the film (locally) back in the 1980's. Since then it has been
translated into languages around the globe and many, many people have come to Jesus through viewing it
in their heart language. 

Please note updated details for Memorial Service for:
 

Linda Mikus
Linda was a new member to Tabernacle and only with us for a short time.

 

A memorial service is scheduled for 
Saturday, August 20 @ Tabernacle Baptist Church

Visitation - 12:00 p.m - 1:00 p.m.
Memorial Service - 1:00 p.m.

Be in prayer for the family during this difficult time.
 
 

Our thoughts and prayers go out to the family and friends of 
Ollie Long Cummings

Sister of Saralyn Chitwood and aunt of Debbie Bryan
Send a note of encouragement

1059 Hickory Ridge Drive Macon, GA 31204

Names on the Prayer List will

remain for 3 weeks.  Please

keep the office informed of any

updates or new requests by

using the back bottom section

of the Welcome Cards that are

available in chairs in sanctuary

and  several areas in the foyer.

Place your card request in the

Drop Box at the office. 

You may also email your

request to

lholloman@tbcmacon.com

or call the church office at

478-476-3507.

 

 PRAYER AND 
INFORMATION SHEET

PRAYER CONCERNS

Tabernacle Baptist Church  ·  6611 Zebulon Rd · Macon, GA  31220
Church Office 478-476-3507     Office Hours Mon-Thur. 8a-4p

www.tbcmacon.com      PO Box 28341 · Macon, GA 31221

Senior Pastor - Jon Beck
Pastor of Worship & Administration - Kenny Wells

Youth Pastor - Landon Crenshaw
Children's Ministry Director - Melba Hubbard

WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 10, 2022

Weekly 
at Tabernacle

Ladies Bible Study
 Thursday's @ 10:00 a.m. 

Flower Power
 Tuesday's @ 10:00 a.m. 

 

 

 

Notes



TWITTER 
@TBCofMacon

Stay
Network: TBC WIFI Guest

Password: TBCGuest        @tabernaclebaptistmacon
FACEBOOK

@TBCMaconCONNECTED

We will be ordering Tabernacle T-Shirts
If you would like to order a shirt(s) there is a sign-up sheet in the foyer. 

Tabernacle T-Shirts

To sign up go to:

Next Class

SUNDAY,SEPTEMBER 4

or see the sign up sheet in the foyer.

Thank you all so much for helping provide food for  
Brandon Cox's Family & Friends after Brandon's funeral.

Your thoughtfulness meant so much to the family.
Love, Mike & Chris Cox & Family

Thank You
ThankThankThank
you!you!you!

Thank you for the donation of 25 bookbags! 
We appreciate your kindness and generosity.

What a special treat for our students who need support!
TG Scott is thankful for you!

TG Scott Admin Team

Dear Mrs. Melba, Pastor Jon and Tabernacle Baptist Church,
Thank you so very much for all you have done for Heritage Elementary School.

The courtyard area looks so tidy and amazing! 
Love looking out my classroom window now!

Thank you for the treats, goodie bags, and fun "Wish Box". 
Your church and volunteers are in my prayers. I appreciate so very much your

kindness to our school and staff.
Grace and peace, Mrs. Wade Putnal - Part-time Tutor

ThankThankThank
you!you!you!

Finance Cmt Mtg
Monday, August 22 

@ 6;30 p.m.
in Conference Room

Sunday, August 28
@ 8:30 am

in Conference Room

Deacons Mtg

           The next Women’s Bible Study will be going through Wayne Mack’s book                  
A Fight To The Death :Taking Aim At Sin Within.       

 If you haven’t been a part of the Women’s Group and would like to be a part of this
study, please call the office 478-476-3507 or send an email to

                                                             tabernaclebaptistmacon@gmail.com.                                                               
Introduction to the book - Thursday, August 4    First Chapter -Thursday, August 11.  

Please let us know if you would like to attend so that books may be ordered. 
Book Cost: $12

Women's Bible Study Wednesday 
August 10, 2022

Month of
August 

at Tabernacle

Betty Samuel
Baptist Village Assisted Living
6000 Plantation Way RM 102

Macon, GA 31210
Betty has moved back to
Macon.  Welcome back!

Make a note of updated
address for:


